13B Wedderburn Boad
London NW32 5035

2 February 2016
Planning Department
Camden
Argyle Street
Camden WCIH 8NJ

Dear Sir/Madam,

Re: PA 2015/6808/p
15 Wedderburn Road, London NW3 503

We are immediate neighbours to the above property and hereby lodge our objection to the
sbove planning apglication,

This application is contrary to Camden’s Core Strategy policy of marimising the supply of
homes and minimising their loss.

We fully endorse the letter from losephine and Tony Konrad dated 25 January 2018, a5 wall
as the letter from Annabella Martin dated 26 January 2016,

Yours faithfully,

Joy Hsy Eu-din Ang



